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Math...
Grade 4 students truly deserve a pat on the back for
consistently working hard until the end as we wrap up
an incredible school year. They showed great
determination in completing both the Cornerstone
Textbook and Workbook. For the last writing
assignment as Grade 4 students, the children were very
well-focused when paraphrasing a source based on
their topic of interest and wrote an excellent summary.
Grade 4 students obtained various new skills in
Language Arts and I’m proud to see how far they have
come. 

Students looked at
calculating measures of
central tendency,
focusing on mean,
median, mode and range.
They completed a frog
jumping activity and
reviewed multiplication. 

Grade 4 students have
been going over previous
lessons that they did in
the last couple of months,
to ensure they understand
and remember everything.
They have enjoyed
revising lessons the last
couple of lessons.

Students learned about
some interesting places
around the world, for
example: Easter Island
and Castillo de
Kukulcán. Students
were able to see these
locations on Google
Earth and explore them
as a class. 

Science...

Grade 4

History...

Language Arts...


